
OAHU Members we need your help! 

With thousands of Ohioans losing their employer health insurance due to recent job losses, 
many need to better understand their options.  As Medicare Open Enrollment and 
Marketplace Open Enrollment windows are rapidly approaching, Ohio families may have 
limited opportunities to take advantage of coverage options.  

Our goal is to partner with local media outlets to educate, inform and assist Ohioans to enroll 
in medical coverage.  A Telethon type event would allow Ohioans to call in, ask questions 
and schedule appointments with qualified, local insurance agents  to enroll in coverage.  In 
the current COVID-19 environment, our agents are flexible for either on-air strategies, virtual 
events, interviews, etc.Talking with a licensed insurance professional is free and purchasing 
Marketplace coverage costs the same with or without the involvement of a licensed 
professional.  

Please take a moment and complete this brief survey regarding this Telethon to determine if 
you'd like to participate in this effort. Please respond by Tuesday, 9/8 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/OAHUMEDIA 

For additional information, please call or email Sheri Maskow at 330-273-5756/ 
Sheri@ohioahu.org 




